
Hi Everyone,  
 
I hope the first bit of this season back on the ice has been going well for everyone.  
 

1. Firstly we have confirmed our Adult Committee for this season. We are here in an 
advisory committee to support your teams with questions and recommendations that 
you have for adult ringette going forward. I also want to thank these three for being a 
part of this inaugural group.  

• Meghan Purdie: SWIRL Chair and Rep  

• Brenna Veats: Open BB/B CC/C Rep  

• Stephanie Singeris Open AA/A Rep  

•  
 

2. Tournaments will be starting in January and many teams are still accepting registrations. 
If you have any concerns about your tournament acceptances/ divisions please let us 
know. Also Kitchener has decided to offer a CC division at their annual Golden Ring 
Tournament provided either 4 or 6 teams register.  
 

3. Ringette Ontario is gauging interest in attending OAIC (Adult Challenge Cup) in April of 
this year. Please let me know if you are interested in also attending.  
 

4. As a reminder coaching requirements have been updated for adults as well. You can 
view these on the RO website but all teams below 18+AA will now only require:  

• The bench staff code of conduct  

• Safe Sport Training or Respect in Sport for Activity Leaders Training  

• And if any of your participants are under the age of 18 the volunteer screening 
requirement  

 
Let me know if you have any other questions,  
 
Stephanie  

 


